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22nd January 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
As part of our outdoor learning we will be 

introducing Fresh Air Fridays starting on 

Friday 2nd February 2018.   

 

Please can your child be provided with a 

warm, waterproof coat and wellies every 

Friday.   

 

If extreme weather is forecast for these Fridays the day may change so if 

at all possible wellies could be left in school or brought in daily if more 

convenient. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

        
K Arnold/T Carrett    L Sellars 

Year 1 Teacher      Headteacher 
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